
END OF YEAR LEARNING PLAN

 The Charleston School will continue with:

 Physical Distancing

 Hand Washing

 Cleaning and maintaining healthy facilities

 Mask wearing will be optional, except on the school bus and band classes.

 Identification of close contacts

 The Summer Food Program will serve breakfast from 8:30 - 9:30 and lunch 11:30 – 12:30 in the 

cafeteria, starting June 1 through Aug 5, on Mondays through Thursdays. All children 18 and under 

will eat free for the summer.

 Dated March 31, 2021

Click here to Comment

https://forms.gle/d9mjGngZG2RUkNKv7


END OF YEAR LEARNING PLAN

 Beginning Wednesday, March 31, 2021, wearing masks at the Charleston Schools will be 

optional. However, masks will continue to be required while riding the bus.

We will strive to promote an environment where our staff and students feel comfortable wearing a 

mask, if they so choose. We will continue best practices regarding washing of hands, no water 

fountains, social distancing in the classroom and cafeteria, and daily sanitizing of rooms. The 

District will continue to work to keep our students and staff healthy and safe.

Despite changes to the mask mandate, the Arkansas Activities Association is still requiring masks to 

be worn by musicians until further notice.

We recognize parents may have concerns and questions. We encourage parents to reach out to us 

at 479-965-7160.

Click here to Comment

https://forms.gle/d9mjGngZG2RUkNKv7


RETURN TO SCHOOL 2021-2022

The Charleston School District will strive to have 100% onsite learning for the 2021-2022 school 
year.

Virtual Learning will be available for students with extenuating circumstances. There will be an 
application process that will require administrative approval.

The District will continue with all aspects of maintaining a safe and healthy learning 
environment.

The traditional calendar starts August 16, 2021.

Click here to Comment

https://forms.gle/d9mjGngZG2RUkNKv7

